RESTON BLACK FOCUS

July 14, 1972

Mr. Hendrick K. Sijgers
1717 Wainwright Drive
Reston, Virginia 22070

Dear Mr. Sijgers: «

Transmitted herewith is a copy of the Reston Black Focus position paper
presented at our meeting with the Reston Children's Center Board of Directors
on July 6, 1972.

Several matters remain outstanding as a result of that meeting. Our
understanding of these is as follows:

e Mrs. Wade's Evaluation: The evaluation will be accomplished
within a week subject to delay due to vacation schedules.
Mrs. Wade is to be made aware of the contents of the evaluation
upon completion.

i Joint RBF/RCC Committee: Our initial involvement will be to
function as a resource to your board in clarification of our recom-

mendations made at the July 6, 1972 meeting. It is understood that

the purpose and tenure of this committee will be limited to the
recommendations at hand. We will await the RCC Board's letter
requesting our participation and will respond at that time.

S Sponsorship or Other Long Term Association: A long term commit-

ment involving the resources of RBF cannot be made without presentation

before the membership. To accomplish this, we will need a written
proposal stating your needs, the level of involvement expected in
people and/or dollars, and the privileges and responsibilities that
accrue to our long term association.

Please contact me if I might assist further in clarifying our position.
Sincerely,

Seduich 4 Fudh

Steering Committee
RESTON BLACK FOCUS
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